CYRG Spring Update 2020

Hi everyone...I sincerely hope all is well for each of you and that the adjustments have not been
too hard to bear. It is hard to know where to start, but how do you

spell...Pandemic? Or what is today’s social distance? It's a new way of life, at least for the time
being, but | am optimistic WE will ALL work together for everyone’s well-being.

ELF is doing very well at the Chesapeake Bay Maritime Museum, (CBMM) thanks in part to the
mild winter we have had. At this point, it is impossible to think of scheduling all the tasks that
must be done to get ELF rigged and sailing again. We are planning the 10th ELF Classic for
10/10/2020...and at least one or two celebrations of my 50 years as captain of ELF! We will
have to just wait and see how the issues arise, and address them as necessary. But we are
making plans...and are always interested in attracting new CYRG members (if you use Facebook,
CYRG has a group page now, sharing lots of great videos), so please keep up your support!

We may be off to a slow start to the season, but we need to proceed with caution, and play it
smart, in all ways. | will keep you informed as this crisis runs its course so we can get back to
the business of maintaining and campaigning America’s oldest racing sailboat!

Be SAFE!
Capt. Rick



